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Education and publicity 

 

 
 
Living Donation Scotland continues to work in 
partnership with Kidney Care UK facilitating a 
series of webinars for patients, public and 
clinical staff. The June event received over 100 
registrations. The next event ‘Kidney care in a 

multicultural Scotland’ is scheduled for 2nd 
September 2021 at 6pm.  

Multi media publicity continues with Smarts 
Communications with releases in June 21. 

 
REACH Transplant                
 
 
The Donation and Transplantation Plan for 
Scotland:2021-2026 recommends for the 

Renal Education and Choices at Home 
programme currently being piloted in NHS 

Lothian to be evaluated with a view to national 
rollout. 

This evaluation and report is in progress and 
will be submitted shortly for approval.  
 
Schools Resource 

 
 

Work has continued with the primary and 
secondary schools resource with inclusion of 

living donor transplant information. It is 
highlighted within the education that  
children are never allowed to be living 
donors.  

 

 

The number of healthcheck 
questionnaire returns to all units 
(preliminary data)  
 

 
 

We have changed the data collection for 
healthcheck questionnaire returns including all 

units and the number of recipient offers. This 
will give a clearer indication of social media 

appeal impact; general media response and 
unit workloads.  
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